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EARLY YEARS NETWORK TO OPEN IN YORK 

 

The Old York Bowling Club building has under gone a transformation into a childhood 

services hub over the past two months and opens for business on Friday 7th March, 

2014. 

 

Shire President, Cr Matthew Reid said, “the value of partnerships with community 

members is seen in this exciting development to create a early years network and 

hub in York to provide services and facilities for families. 

The bowling club building with its proximity to the school and recreation facilities is 

seen as the perfect venue to meet this community need.”  

 

The building will provide a home for numerous community groups and regional 

services as a one stop shop for early childhood needs. 

 

Thanks are extended to all the community members involved in the co-ordination and 

development of the York Early Years Network and the volunteers who have worked 

on the buildings and grounds. 

 

Further information on the York Early Network and the operations of the facility may 

be obtained from Meg Boyle on 0421 420 652 or megj@iinet.net.au 

 

Information on the development of the Early Years Hub may be obtained from Cr 

Matthew Reid on 0427 411 044 or Ray Hooper on 08 96 412233. 
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